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April 2010 

NWSA/AMS Proposal 

The Scholarship Committee is proposing the following recommendations be adopted by the 

Association and implemented before 01 January 2012. The Committee believes that if adopted the 

Association will benefit from greater national visibility, applicants of the highest quality and better 

fiscal stability.  Although administered by another organization, the scholarship will continue to be 

awarded as the “Naval Weather Service Association Scholarship”.        

Proposal: 

 It is proposed that the administration and operation Naval Weather Service Association (NWSA) 

scholarship program and all scholarship funds be transferred to The American Meteorological 

Society (AMS) by 01 Jan 2012 pursuant to a contractual agreement between the AMS and the NWSA.          

 

Respectfully 

Mike Gilroy 

Ed Frandle 

Marty Martinez 


